04 April 2019
Dear Parents/Carers
Year 9 and Year 12 Visit to Body Worlds, Piccadilly Circus on Wednesday 10 July 2019

The Science Faculty would like to offer our Year 9 Science students and Year 12 Biology students the opportunity to see the
Body Worlds museum experience at Piccadilly Circus. The museum offers the original display of more than 200 real human
bodies, revealing the anatomy of the human body and showing what effect our lifestyle choices have on our health. It links with
both the KS4 and KS5 Biology curriculum, supplementing course content covered in lessons.

The cost of this trip will be £24.75 which includes transportation to the museum at Piccadilly Circus, London by coach and
entrance tickets. The visit is planned for Wednesday 10 July 2019. We will leave Notley High School & Braintree Sixth Form at
8:30am and arrive back at school at approximately 3pm, dependent on traffic.

There are a total of 79 places available for the trip. Places will be offered in the order replies are received. If you would like
your son/daughter to take part in the visit, please complete the attached permission slip and consent form and return to the
school in an envelope clearly labelled “Body Worlds trip” with the student’s name and tutor group by Friday 3 May 2019. To
pay by ParentPay, please indicate on the reply slip; cheques should be made payable to Notley High School & Braintree Sixth
Form and the student’s name and “Body Worlds trip” should be written on the reverse.

No student, however, will be excluded from this trip on the grounds of cost alone. The school Educational Trips and Visits
Policy can be found here https://www.notleyhigh.com/educational-visits-policy Please note that if insufficient numbers make a
voluntary contribution, the trip will not be able to run.

Students will need to take a packed lunch and drinks for the day. As London, and Piccadilly Circus in particular, is a busy
place, we would like students to wear school uniform along with comfortable walking shoes as the display is set over 3 floors. If
travel sickness medication is required, please ensure this is taken prior to boarding the coach and the return dosage is given to
your son/daughter. Students are reminded that they will be representing the school at a public location and as such the
highest level of conduct and behaviour will be expected throughout the course of the day. It promises to be a very interesting
and rewarding visit.

Yours faithfully

Mr N Vosper
Director of Science

To: Mr Vosper, Director of Science

Year 9 and Year 12 Visit to Body Worlds, Piccadilly Circus on Wednesday 10 July 2019

| give my permission for my son/daughter to take part in the Year 9 and Year 12 visit to Body Worlds on Wednesday 10 July
2019 and enclose the medical consent form.

| would like to pay by cheque (enclosed with the reply slip) / ParentPay (please delete as appropriate - cheques to be
made payable to Notley High School & Braintree Sixth Form)

NI Tutor Group: ....ccovveiiiiiieen

o 3 =T Parent/Carer:  ........ccocoviiiiiininn. Date


https://www.notleyhigh.com/educational-visits-policy

